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June 10, 2024 
 
 
Dale Yocam 
Yocam Stone LLP 
PO Box 83 
Kim, CO 81049 
 
 
RE: Buffalo Stone Quarry, Permit No. M-2007-050, RTB Notice of Withdrawal 
 
 
Dear Mr. Yocam: 
 
On June 4, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Annual 
Report and Annual Map.  The Annual fee, map, and report requirements have been met and are 
current through March 4, 2025. The possible violation is considered abated and the above listed 
permit is now in compliance with C.R.S. 34-32.5-116(3)(a).   

Therefore, this notice is to inform you that this matter has been withdrawn from the scheduled 
June 20, 2024 meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation Board, and you are no longer required to 
attend this meeting.  The Division would like to thank you for your cooperation in the resolution 
of this matter.   

If you have any questions, please contact Amber Gibson at amber.gibson@state.co.us or 720-
836-0967. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amber M. Gibson 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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EC: Russ Means, DRMS 
 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 Jeff Fugate/ Scott Schultz, AGO 


